
 

 

21 February 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I am delighted to be able to invite a select group of Year 12 to attend the Winchester College Studium 

event, followed by dinner in the College Hall.  The Studium involves talks on a variety of subjects from 

eminent speakers.  We are lucky, through our partnership with Winchester College, to be invited to this 

and I hope that the students will be keen to attend with me.  

We will travel by minibus, leaving Midhurst Rother College at around 14:15, and returning in the 

evening - I would estimate around 20:00 (students will contact you once we are on the way). 

Students should be dressed smartly - jacket and tie or dress, as others attending will be dressed 

formally, and bring a notebook and pen.  

MRC and Winchester College would like to take photos of this event for use on social media and 

websites.  We will use the permissions already given to MRC regarding this, unless you tell us otherwise. 

Please do let us know of any dietary requirements so that we can pass these on to Winchester College. 

The cost of this trip is £4.50 per student.  

Payments may be made on Arbor.  On the Parent Portal, please go to “Quick Links” and then to Trips.  

You can then give consent and make payment.  Medical details and contact details will be taken from 

Arbor, so please update these using the ParentPortal. 

If you would like to discuss the visit, please contact roger.burton@mrc-academy.org   

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr Roger Burton 

Assistant Principal key Stage 5 
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